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MISSION STATEMENT OF THE FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

The Mission of the Franklin Township Public Schools is to provide excellent educational 

opportunities that meet or exceed New Jersey Core Curriculum Content Standards for every 

student; maintain an environment that engenders an appreciation of the value of every student; 

develop every student to his/her highest potential; and instill the attitudes, skills, and knowledge 

necessary to become independent, contributing members of a democratic, multi-cultural society. 

 

Committee Members Present 

Richard Seamon, Committee Chair 

Christine Danielsen, Committee Member 

Nancy Lacorte, Committee Member 

Dr. John A. Ravally, Superintendent  

Daniel Loughran, Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction 

Mary L. Clark, Coordinator of Policies, Regulations and Communication  
 

 

The meeting began at 7:00 pm.   

 

The Committee was introduced to Ms. JoAnn Perotti who will be coordinating the Strategic Plan 

process for the Educational Information & Resource Center.  Ms. Perotti will take the place of Dr. 

Charles Ivory who was unable to coordinate the strategic plan due to a conflict.  Ms. Perotti 

shared a brief presentation with the Committee on key points in the process. 

 

Dates for three Community Workshops were confirmed.  Two of these dates have been changed 

to allow for additional meetings by a Strategic Plan Steering Committee. This Steering 

Committee will be made up of representatives from the district and larger community and will 

help to review the data gathered from the Community Workshops.  

 

The Strategic Plan process should conclude in the spring of 2016, with implementation of the 

plan to begin with the 2017-2018 school year.   

 

The dates of the Community Workshops are now, Thursday, November 3, 2016; Wednesday, 

January 11, 2017 and Monday, March 13, 2017.  All workshops will be held at 7:00 pm in the 

Franklin High School Cafeteria 

 

The meeting ended at 8:05 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

 


